
 

 

 
 

Winnebago Village Wide Garage Sales for 2023 will be 
held on Friday, June 16th between 8:00—5:00 p.m. and Saturday June 
17th between 9:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m.  If you are interested in having a gar-
age sale please contact the Village Office at 815-335-2020 or email vow-
admin@villageofwinnebago.com before May 6th to have you location in-
cluded on the map.  Maps will be available at the Village Hall 108 W 
Main Street after May 12th   

Enclosed in the newsletter is a survey form.  This 
survey is conducted every two years and provides 
very useful information to Public Works that 
could effect the drinking water supply to each 
household.  Please take a few minutes and com-
plete the survey and return it to the Village office.    
If you have any questions you may contact:  

Public Works Department at 815-335-2230 x 111.   
Thank you for your cooperation.   
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VILLAGE OF WINNEBAGO 

Residential Cross Connection Control Survey 
 

In order to protect the Village of Winnebago water supply from being contaminated, we are conducting a survey to 
determine if there are any hazardous conditions that could affect our drinking water.  We appreciate you taking the time to 
complete the survey.  If you have any questions regarding the survey please contact Chad Insko at the Public Works 
Department phone number, 815-335-2230, ext. 111. 

Please enter your water account number and address below: 

Acct. #_____________________________  Street Address_________________________________________________ 

*Do you have any other source of water, such as a private well, pond, lake, tank, or reclaimed water that is connected to 
your plumbing?   

____ Yes   

____ No 

*If so, has the device been tested? (If yes, please provide a copy of the test results to one of the following: e-mail to 
cinsko@villageofwinnebago.com, fax to 815-335-7533, or mail to 108 W. Main St., Winnebago, IL 61088):  

____ Yes  

____ No 

*Do you have a permanent in-ground lawn irrigation system installed on your property?  This does not include lawn water 
devices attached to a garden hose:   

____ Yes   

____ No 

*Do you have a swimming pool?   

____ Yes   

____ No   

If yes, is the pool a permanent connection to the water system?   

____ Yes   

____ No 

*Is your building heated by a boiler?   

____ Yes   

____ No 

*Do you operate a business out of your home?   

____ Yes     If yes, type of business ____________________________________________________________________ 

____ No   
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
The Illinois Department of Public Health Plumbing Code require hose vacuum breakers to be attached to all outdoor faucets.  
These devices protect the plumbing system from being contaminated by any substance which might enter the water hose (lawn 
fertilizer, herbicide, soap, etc.)  Hose vacuum breakers are available at most hardware stores or through your local plumbing contractor. 
The information provided in this survey form is an accurate and current description of the water system at this address.  Please provide 
your name below as confirmation of the person completing the survey: 
 
Name: __________________________________________________________ Date:______________________ 



 
VILLAGE OF WINNEBAGO 

Commercial Business Cross Connection Control Survey 
 

In order to protect the Village of Winnebago water supply from being contaminated, we are conducting a survey to 
determine if there are any hazardous conditions that could affect our drinking water.  We appreciate you taking the time to 
complete the survey.  If you have any questions regarding the survey please contact Chad Insko at the Public Works 
Department phone number, 815-335-2230, ext. 111. 

Please enter your water account number business name, and address below: 

Acct. #_____________________________   

Business Name ________________________________  Street Address_______________________________________ 

*Do you have any other source of water, such as a private well, pond, lake, tank, or reclaimed water that is connected to 
the public supply?  ____ Yes  ____ No 

*Are there any backflow prevention devices installed on the premises?  This does not include devices installed on the 
Village water meter or outside water/garden hose:  ____ Yes  ____ No 

*If so, has the device been tested? (If yes, please provide a copy of the test results to one of the following: e-mail to 
cinsko@villageofwinnebago.com, fax to 815-335-7533, or mail to 108 W. Main St., Winnebago, IL 61088):  

____ Yes  ____ No 

*Do you have a permanent in-ground lawn irrigation system installed on your property?  This does not include lawn water 
devices attached to a garden hose:  ____ Yes  ____ No 

*Do you have a swimming pool or hot tub on the property?  ____ Yes  ____ No   

If yes, is the pool a permanent connection to the water system?  ____ Yes  ____ No 

*Is your building heated by a boiler?  ____ Yes  ____ No 

*Do you have any of the equipment listed below on the premises?  (Check all that apply): 

____ Fire Sprinkler System ____ Hot Water Heat or Boiler      ____ Water Cooling Tank or Evaporator 

____ Temporary Water Service ____ Car Wash Facilities      ____ Chemical Feeder 

____ Pressure Washer  ____ Soap Injector       ____ Industrial Fluid System 

____ Steam Equipment  ____ Truck or Tank Filling Equipment   ____ Soft Drink Dispenser 

____ Water Cooled Equipment ____ Pressure Booster   ____ Sterilizer 

____ Photo Processor  ____ Baptismal Fountain/Tub  ____ Water Softener 

____ Shampoo Bowl  ____ Outdoor Yard Hydrant  ____ Industrial Air Conditioning Equipment 

____ Air Washer  ____ Condenser Washer  ____ Grease Traps 

____ Other water uses: 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The information provided in this survey form is an accurate and current description of the water system at this address.  
Please provide your name below as confirmation of the person completing the survey: 

Name of person completing the survey:  ________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: _____________________________ 

Date: ______________________________ 



 

New utility billing payment website!  
 
 

 www.municipalonlinepayments.com/winnebagoil/utilities    

http://www.municipalonlinepayments.com/winnebagoil/utilities


 
 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 
 

Permit fees and police fines can still  be paid with a credit or debit card online using Illinois 
ePay on our website at www.villageofwinnebago.com.    
 
Automatic debit from checking or savings account – An ACH Authorization Form must be 
on file at the Village Hall for this option. Contact the Village office for more information.  
 
Payments can be dropped off at the Village Hall or deposited in our drop box slot located on 
the front of the Village Hall building.  

 
Mailed payments should be addressed to: 

Village of Winnebago 
108 W Main Street 

New utility billing payment website!  
 www.municipalonlinepayments.com/winnebagoil/utilities    

Visit www.gillsfreeportdisposal.com for more information about large item 
pickup such as appliances, or other household items.   

You can also call Gills Freeport Disposal at 815.233.5644  

Yard waste picked up will continue through November 23nd.   

TRASH TALK! 

 FOURTH OF JULY FIREWORKS AND PARADE 
                         Fireworks start at dusk on Monday July 3rd  

Parade will be Tuesday, July 4th at 10a.m.    
To participate in the parade please contact the  
Village Office 815-335-2020 for more information   
If you would like to the support the Fourth of July Event  
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Summer is here, and people are getting outside.  Please be 
mindful that if there is no sidewalk, walk facing traffic and as 
far from traffic as possible. Cross streets at crosswalks or  
intersections. Look for cars in all directions. If a crosswalk or in-
tersection is not available, locate a well-lit area where you have 
the best view of traffic.  When bicycling remember to wear 
equipment to protect you and make you more visible to others, 
like a bike helmet, bright clothing (during the day), reflective 
gear, and a white front light and red rear light and reflectors on 
your bike (at night, or when visibility is poor).   
 
For more information and safety tips for click the link to Bicycle 
Safety and Pedestrian Safety for walking on the roadways.  
(National Highway Transportation Safety Association)   

https://www.nhtsa.gov/road-safety/bicycle-safety
https://www.nhtsa.gov/road-safety/bicycle-safety
https://www.nhtsa.gov/road-safety/pedestrian-safety#:~:text=If%20there%20is%20no%20sidewalk,the%20best%20view%20of%20traffic.



